
 
Dogwood Bridge & Road Construction & Closure 
 
Concerning our bridge replacement project on Dogwood Road (Bridge B-0347) located about a 
half mile east of the intersection with Hollifield Road.  The bridge will be closed to thru traffic on 
or about July 2, 2018. We anticipate completing the bridge replacement project and reopening 
Dogwood Road to traffic in early 2019 (an exact date is temperature/weather dependent). 
 
During construction, the bridge will be closed to thru traffic with a posted detour route. The 
posted detour will include the following routes: 
 
*Ridge Road between Dogwood Road and Old Court 
*Windsor Mill Road between Rolling Road and Old Court 
*Hollifield Road between Johnnycake Road and Dogwood Road 
*Johnnycake Road between Hollifield Road and Rolling Road 
*Dogwood Road between the detour at Hollifield and Old Court Road 
 
Please know that we appreciate the public's patience while we complete this needed bridge 
replacement project. Should there be any further questions please advise us. 
 
William E. Pontious, III 
Project Manager - Structural Design Section 
Baltimore County Department of Public Works 
111 West Chesapeake Avenue, Room 219 
Towson, Maryland 21204 
Phone: 410-887-3774 
E-mail: wpontious@baltimorecountymd.gov 
 
	


